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[JPaul/Lance

Had a call with Canada/CBB today on status of FLG conditions precedent. Finalizing IE
report ASAP was a hot button...capital cost / major contract update and MWH views on
schedule were 2 key points they raised. Also Canada's need for a "clean” IE report to clear this
FLG CP. We got the ok from Ed today on first item, so that will go up in data room shortly. It
was discussed with Canada/CBB that the Schedule issue likely needs to be escalated within
MWH to Nik. [JMy take is we need to have our consolidated comments and and the o/s
documents and responses highlighted in the IE report to them by EOD tomorrow and then
have the Schedule Call Thursday. I will get my comments on the IE report over to Peter this
evening. Can a push be made within the LCP Project Team to meet that timeline? Give me a
call on cell 7275283 if you need to discuss further.

Thanks

Jim

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.
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